

المدرسية الهنديسة - دارسيت INDIAN SCHOOL DARSAIT

A NABET Accredited School Affiliated to CBSE vide Affiliation No. 6130012

ص.ب : ١٥٥١ ، الرمز البريدي : ١١٤ ، جبروه ، سلطنة عمان ، هاتف : ٢٤٧٨٦٦٩٣ ، ١٩٥٥ ، ١٩٦٠ + ، فاكس : ٢٤٧٠١٥٨، ٩٦٠ P.O. Box 1551, P.C. 114, Jibroo, Sultanate of Oman, Tel.: +968 24786693, 24783995, Fax : +968 24701158 E-mail : office@isdoman.com, Web : www.isdoman.com



ISD/ACAD/CIR/088/2023

09/02/2023

CIRCULAR (KG I to XII)

Dear Parent,

Greetings of the day!

This is in reference to the Circular (No. ISD/ACAD/CIR/079/2023) sent to you earlier regarding SMC - Parents Open Forum scheduled on 11th February 2023.

In order to organize the Parent Forum effectively, your kind awareness about the following is requested.

Purpose of Parents Open Forum:

- The Forum is a genuine attempt to seek the views of parents on school issues and develop a stronger partnership.
- The main purpose of the forum is to support the school through engagement and involvement.
- The Forum is an opportunity for the school management to listen to comments from parents for the benefit of students.

Forum structure & guidelines

- The duration of the forum is 90 minutes.
- Only the parent of students who are currently studying in the school are welcomed to the Forum.
- Parents must carry their Civil ID Card for the verification purpose.
- The Open Forum will be conducted in the Senior School Auditorium at 10:30 a.m.
- Anyone indicating a desire to speak during Open Forum should be acknowledged by the Forum Moderator. When called upon to speak, please state your name, details of ward and topic.
- All remarks shall be addressed to the School Management as a whole in general terms, not to any specific member(s) or to any person who is not a member of the Management. Disrespectful comments or comments of a personal nature concerning any individual or comments/actions which are disruptive will not be permitted.
- Parents are asked to limit their comments on one topic to three (3) minutes.
- The Parents Open forum is not to be used for raising specific issues about individual child or staff. Complaints, if any, should be addressed in writing to the grievance cell of the management.
- It is not permitted to record the video/audio inside the school campus.

Regards

Vijaya Saravanan Sankaran

President

School Management Committee









